
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 1:03:29 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 11:16 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Debra Crawford

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am opposed  to the proposed increase.  If capital investments are needed that should have been negotiated in the
purchase and sale of Union Gas and should not become a burdon on existing Enbridge customers.  The utility should
be able to negotiate cheaper gas rates given the increase in the volume to offset the capital expenditures or to limit
the shareholder payments to maintain the existing rates.

-- Attachment --
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